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 NEWSLETTER 
 
 

KINDNESS   RESILIENCE   EXCELLENCE   RESPECT 

 

 

Term 3 Week 3 
Thursday 8th August 2019 

Principal:  Rebecca Pears 
 

  

 

August 
13th  Assembly – 9:00am – Gym 

21st  Book Week Parade & Assembly 9:00am 

22nd  Road Safety School – 10:30 -3:00pm 

 LH13 & AR14 

 

 

30th Aug School Closure Day 

2nd Sept Pupil Free Day 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Book Week 
Book Week will be celebrated during week 5 (Monday 19th 
of August until Friday 23rd of August).  During this week our 
assembly will be held on Wednesday 21st of August.  This 
assembly will involve some children show casing some Book 
Week assembly items and will be followed by our Book 
Week parade around the local area.  This year’s theme is 
‘Reading is my Secret Power’.  Leadership are getting their 
costumes ready now.  We look forward to seeing all the 
wonderful costumes for the parade.   
 
Thank you to parents and caregivers, your support means we are able to provide these events for the children. 
 

 
 
Enrolments 2020 
To ensure we can plan effectively, it is really important that we are as accurate as possible with 
expected numbers of students for 2020.  Therefore, if your child will be leaving NAPS this year can 

you please make sure our front office is aware of this.  You can notify us via email to 
lorraine.garfitt159@schools.sa.edu.au.   
 
If you have a child due to commence school at NAPS in 2020 please see the front office staff to complete an 
expression of interest form.  Priority consideration will be given to applications for enrolment from parents of 
prospective Reception students if they have been living inside the school zone prior to week 3 term 3 and whose 
application has been received by this date – tomorrow, Friday 9th August. 
 
Safety 
Child safety is very important to us, please make sure you are travelling very slowly when near 
our school particularly near our school crossing on Gover St.  We are becoming increasingly 
concerned about drivers travelling too fast or becoming distracted whilst trying to park.  Children 

Important Dates 
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utilising the crossing are still developing their road safety skills and therefore it is really important that all drivers 
are very cautious when travelling near the school grounds. 
 
Writing Assessments 
One of the main goals on our Site Improvement Plan is to improve student achievement in writing, particularly in 
relation to higher band achievement.  During the next few weeks teachers will be working together to moderate a 
sample of both persuasive and narrative texts from every student utilising the Brightpath program.   
 
In term 1, teachers moderated both a narrative and a persuasive text and we are looking forward to comparing 
the samples to see growth made.  These samples are analysed to determine students’ individual teaching points 
and to set writing goals. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kind regards, 
Rebecca Pears – Principal 

Assembly Awards 30 August 2019 
Value Awards 
Kindness awarded to:  
Andreas (TJ3) 
Isabella (ML6)  
Iman (KG2) 
Koh (MB1) 
Myah (AR14) 
 
Excellence awarded to: 
Maxie (HW5) 
Emma (MK7) 
Lily (LH13)  
 
Respect awarded to: 
Joshua (LE11) 
Jason (TC8) 
 
Resilience awarded to: 
Alex (PM9) 
Beau (LS4) 
Henry (TK12) 
 
Achievement Awards to: 
Raquel (AR14) Always being a helpful, caring classmate. 
Megan (LH13) Responding positively to feedback about her work and always trying her best. 
Naina (MK7) For the care and attention given to the presentation of her work. 
Seb (PM9) Improving his reading each week and pushing himself to achieve his learning goals. 
Jack (MB1) Excellent writing, impressive mathematical thinking and for taking on feedback. Well done. 
Tong (TK12) Setting and achieving her personal writing goal and persisting with it throughout the year. 
Jack (LE11) For trying hard to join in class routines. We love your eagerness and enthusiasm each day! 
Zara (TC8) Constantly being organised, participating in class discussions and applying herself. 
Sakura (TJ3) Excellent use of vocab in her writing. 
Jeffrey (ML6) Making some fantastic progress & improvement with his narrative writing. 
Jacques (LS4) Always being an honest, hardworking and friendly classmate. 
Zaid (KG2) Excellence for going above and beyond. 
Liam (KG2) Hitting yesterday’s Maths Curveball out of the park! 
Ronin (HW5) Helping to make our classroom a happy place with his sense of humour and witty comments. 

Pupil Free / School Closure Dates 2019 

Friday 30th of August 

Monday 2nd September 
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Media Arts Awards to: 
Audrey (MK7) 
Lilliana (PM9) 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Congratulations to the following students who have now completed the challenge:- Erica Supic, Isabella Goodwin, 

Willow Montgomery, Amelia Pisaniello, Oscar Kermeen, Quan, Joshua Nguyen, Hai Tran, Eden Lee, Grace 
Errington, Hugo Ramirez, Mei, Keren Tang & Bhadra Chadran, 
 

Megan Kitchin - Teacher & Librarian 
 
 

Calling for volunteers – we need your help! 
 
Our students really enjoy participating in the Commonwealth Bank School Banking program and to keep this 

program running we need your help.  
 
The program requires an additional volunteer School Banking Co-ordinator to 
facilitate the banking and distribution of School Banking rewards. This only 
takes a small amount of your time one morning a week and the 
Commonwealth Bank will provide support in how to run the program. Your 
help with the program will greatly benefit students as they develop vital saving 

skills and also help our school with fundraising. 
 
Currently, School Banking day is Tuesday. 
 
If you are interested in volunteering for this great program, please contact the front office.  
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PARENT & FRIENDS SCHOOL FUNDRAISER 
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ENTERTAINMENT BOOK FUNDRAISER- ONLY 8 BOOKS LEFT!!!! 

 

Entertainment books are available from Mark in the front office or you can order now by clicking the link below.  
This is a very effective fundraiser for the school. The Entertainment Book is popular with families, providing offers 
for many of the area’s best restaurants, cafes, activities, hotel accommodation and more.  Books are packed with 
hundreds of up to 50% off and 2-for-1 offers. 

 

Families and friends can purchase the books for only $70 and receive over $20,000 in valuable offers that they 
can use all year, from now until 1st June 2020 and the best part is that for each book sold, the school receives 
$14 towards our fundraising efforts. 

 

If you have an iPhone or android mobile phone you may wish to purchase a digital copy of the Entertainment book 
by clicking on the following link https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/161p659 and nominating 
North Adelaide Primary School.  

 

 
 

 

 

ORDER NOW. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  

North Adelaide Primary School 
Lorraine Garfitt 

82671644 
lorraine.garfitt159@schools.sa.edu.au 
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
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